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Dawn Collins

From: Jared Whiteley <jared@greatergrounds.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:29 PM
To: Dawn Collins
Subject: Site Plan & Info
Attachments: Greater Grounds Landscape Materials - Site Plan.pdf

----------WARNING: This email originated from outside the Town of Palmer Lake. DO NOT CLICK on any 
attachments or links from unknown senders or unexpected emails. Always check the sender's display 
name and email address are correct before you communicate.---------- 
Hey Dawn 
 
Thanks for the call earlier.  
 
Attached is the Site Plan.  
 
Also, Please advise the board of the following.  
 
We will not be selling materials to the public as of right now, due to other internal challenges we are 
working through. When the time is right, I will notify you that we would like to start selling to the public, 
and we can work through whatever needs to be done to execute that.  
 
I would really like to move forward with the Permit and attend this Wednesday's meeting, but recently my 
daughter was bit by our dog in the face and needed medical intervention. We are planning on euthanizing 
the dog this Wednesday at 5pm. Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend that meeting.  
 
As of right now, all I am waiting on is the Traffic Impact Study to be completed. If we can move forward 
with everything that would be great. As soon as I receive that it will be sent to Arthur for review.  
 
Let me know if you need anything else.  
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jared Whiteley 
Operations Manager 
(719) 313-9577 
www.greatergrounds.com 
 


